
 
 

Hydrant Flushing 

September 18, 2024 

Beginning on 23 September 2024 and through the end of October, the Grafton Water District 
will be performing hydrant flushing, between the hours of 8:00 am and 3:00 pm, weather 
permitting.   This will occur throughout the Grafton Water District. 

This is our ongoing effort to reduce discolored water issues that have occurred within the 
distribution system.  Flushing the hydrants usually helps resolve this. 

Beginning Friday September 20, 2024, we will post the flushing schedule on our website, 
www.graftonwaterdistrict.org, and our Facebook page, Grafton Water District, every morning 
and afternoon. 

Please limit use of water during hydrant flushing.  This will minimize discolored water from 
getting into your household pipes.  If you experience brown water, wait an hour or more after 
flushing is complete and flush out your pipes until it is clear. 

Any questions can be directed to our email, customerservice@graftonwaterdistrict.org, or to our 
office at 508-839-2302 between the hours of 9:00 am and 3:00 pm.  

We thank you in advance for your patience. 

The Grafton Water District team. 

 


